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Newsletter 

Dear parents/carers, 

Welcome back to school! I hope you’ve all had a safe and relaxing summer holidays. Thank 

you for all of your support during the lockdown period, I was very impressed with the 

amount of home learning that you all engaged with. 

As you can see from our half-term topic overview, we have lots of learning and fun activities 

planned for this half-term all based around our topic of Marvellous Me. 

This half-term in Platform 1, Mrs Shepherd, Ms Noble and Mr Slater will be working 

alongside Miss Tomlinson and Mr Cowell to teach and support your child. We will be 

continuing our range of different teaching approaches including 1:1 work, small group work 

and whole class sessions. We will also be doing a carrousel of activities including outdoor 

learning in afternoons so please make sure your child has a suitable coat to wear. 

This year we will be doing P.E. on a Tuesday morning, please ensure your child has a school 

P.E. in school with them every Tuesday. These will be sent home more frequently than that 

last year as they will need washing more regularly. 

To minimize the risk of infection, please limit what your child brings to school each day. We 

will not be using home-school diaries for the foreseeable for this reason. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss C Tomlinson 


